
 

 

 
NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
 
 

                29 December 2020 
 

Sir/Madam: 
 

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Office of Consular 
Affairs-Bids and Awards Committee (OCA-BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs 
(DFA) as contained in its Resolution No. (OCA) 106-20, the Department is awarding 
the procurement of various furniture and fixtures for the official use of the Consular 
Office of Antipolo (CO-Antipolo) to your firm, the NJLAN Enterprises  in the total 
amount of One Hundred Thousand Pesos  (PhP 100,000.00) only, including taxes and 
other lawful charges, subject to the signing of the Contract. 

    
                                                                 Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
               J. EDUARDO MALAYA 

  Undersecretary for Administration 
   and Head of the Procuring Entity  

 
 
 
 
 
NJLAN Enterprises 
    Block 21 Lot 16 Visayas Ave  
        Brgy. Lucia, Novaliches, Quezon City  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


